
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, April 24, 2024 2:04 PM 
'Janice Schroder' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

Good Afternoon, Janice Schroder. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/24/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02333-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20240032 and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Janice Schroder <carpartjanice@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 2:01 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am opposed to the sewer proposal by 
Environmental Utilities, LLC 

My name is Janice Schroder. 

I live on Little Gasparilla Island. 
I have a septic system. 
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It works fine. 
 
I do not want the proposed sewer system, which is substandard to the septic 
system I have and own. It will require more work and money to maintain than 
my current septic system. 
 
It will force me to pay a high price to “hookup” and then an expensive monthly 
fee. 
 
It will force me to purchase a generator, since the proposed system is 
electricity dependent. Without electricity, putrid contents could leach out into 
the open. Consider how this would attract rats and disease. 
 
It will tear up my personal property, including my vegetation. Who will 
replace and return my property to its pre construction state? 
 
On Little Gasparilla Island, we use electric golf carts to haul our groceries and 
supplies from the docks to our homes. 
Electric motors are located underneath the carts. 
Many carts will not survive the mud, trenches and puddles from the 
construction. This will add another layer of frustration and expense to 
islanders. 
 
As a community, we are still rebuilding our beautiful island to the way it was 
before hurricane Ian hit us so hard. 
The sewer construction will tear up our entire privately owned island and ruin 
our fragile roads. Who will rebuild the roads? 
 
I believe, for many, it would be devastating, both emotionally and financially, 
to deal with the negative impact of this proposed construction. 
 
This bad idea has been turned down by islanders once before. 
How many times do we have to say “no”? 
 
I request that the PSC deny EU’s application for wastewater service. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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Sincerely, 
Janice Schroder  
Email: janice@schroder.net 
Sent from my iPad 




